
National Sorry Day
26th of May 2025
Link-Up Victoria, the Victorian Aboriginal  
Child and Community Agency, and Connecting 
Home invite Stolen Generations survivors and 
their families, community members and others 
interested in joining us on Dja Dja Wurrung 
Country to commemorate National Sorry Day. 

Come along for a day of reflection,  
connection, unity and healing.

Monday 26th of May 2025
Registrations open at 10.30am 

Event commencing at 11am to 12.30pm

On Dja Dja Wurung Country, at  
Djaara, Larnangurrak (our place) site.

43 Hattam Street, Golden Square,  
Bendigo VIC 3555.

This is a free event.

Welcome to Country by  
Dja Dja Wurrung Traditional Owners, 
Rebecca Phillips, followed by Smoking 
Ceremony, special guest speakers, and 
cultural performance by Djaara Dance 
Group accompanied with a Digeridoo 
performance by Jason Kerr.

Morning tea and coffee provided  
on arrival; catered lunch offered at  
12.30pm to those who RSVP ASAP.

Please contact Link-Up Vic for transport charter  
bus from Melbourne at 8.30am (prioritising Stolen 

Generations) and to register your attendance.

Email: shaquille.wright@vacca.org or ring 7002 3700.


